
Implementation of Media Policy: 2015.03.22 

 

The KGE Photograph & Promotional Policy is as follows: “Anyone that attends any KGE Events may have their 

photograph taken during the course of events or may be filmed. Kanar Gaming Enterprises reserves the right to use 

these materials for public and promotional purposes, on the official Kanar website, in any social media, and in printed 

media. If you do not wish your image to be used in such fashion, you must notify the Media Director in writing. A 

reasonable effort will be made by KGE to avoid use after such notification.” What this means is that photographers 

will no longer be required to request permission to photograph or take video on KGE property or during KGE 

sponsored events. However, in the interest of the safety and security of our membership, we will continue to maintain 

the Media Exclusion list for members who prefer not to appear in photos used by KGE, and we ask all KGE members 

to be mindful of this list before posting photos on their own personal or business websites or social media, or on the 

KaNaR Facebook group. Requests to see or be added to the Media Exclusion list may be sent to 

socialmedia@kanar.org. 


